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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard L. Black, Office of the Executive Legal Director

FROM: James P. Knight, Assistant Director for Components and
Structures Engineering, Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL STAFF TESTIMONY ON RANCHO SECO MEMORANDUM
AND ORDER DATED MARCH 8,1982 - HPI N0ZZLE CYCLES

In response to the Rancho Seco ASLAB Memorandum and Order dated October 7,
1981, your April 9,1982 memo transmitted John F. Stolz's affidavit to the
ASLAB. The purpose of the affidavit was to provide the current status of
the NRC staff's review of SMUD's initial response to Item No. 6 of the
Memorandum and Order. Item No. 6 requested the following information:
"SMUD and staff schedules for HPI analysis". In particular, the Board was
concerned with the maximum allowable number of thennal cycles on the HPI
nozzles. ,,

In a telephone conference with Dr. Buck of the ASLAB on August 13, 1982,
Dr. Buck requested a status report on the staff's review of the licensee's
July 2,1982 HFI nozzle analysis submittal. Accordingly, the enclosed
testimony from Shou-Nien Hou is provided to supply the requested information.

I -
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